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Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s), 

At Arthur Terry School, we deeply value our collaboration with parents and carers. We believe that when all 

stakeholders actively communicate and work in tandem, it greatly enhances student well-being and achievement. We 

understand the significance of parental engagement in ensuring parents and carers are equipped to optimally support 

their children. 

To foster this collaboration, we are committed to giving parents and carers an opportunity to voice their opinions on 

school matters. This ensures we cater to the needs of every student and more effectively serve our entire learning 

community. Starting Wednesday, 18th October, we invite you to participate in the ‘Big Ask’ survey specifically designed 

for parents and carers. Additional opportunities to provide feedback will be made available throughout the academic 

year. 

Currently, our students are expressing their views through the student version of the ‘Big Ask’ survey. Now, we eagerly 

await your insights! 

Kindly take a moment to complete the following survey and share your thoughts on your children's education. If you 

have more than one child attending Arthur Terry School, we request you to fill out a separate form for each. 

https://forms.office.com/e/qmtheAr5ih 

Upon completing the survey, your child will automatically be entered into a raffle. Prize winners will be chosen from 

each year group. Ensure they don't miss this exciting opportunity! 

The data provided will be analysed by the school’s Leadership Group. All responses will be stored securely and treated 

with utmost confidentiality. Please note that the survey will be available until Tuesday, 31st October. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Senior Leadership Team 
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